
 

Safety of members and patients: Kimberley Mental Hospital 
 

 

The PSA in the Northern Cape is concerned at the frequent discovery of dangerous snakes at the 

Kimberley Mental Hospital. 

 

On the 3rd November 2020 a third snake in a month, a cape cobra, was found inside a printer in the 

office of the Hospital. It is appreciated that we’re in a summer season, but do we have to wait until 

someone is fatally bitten before action is taken? 

 

The PSA call on the Hospital management to take an action that will allay fears of our members and 

ensure that the Hospital wards and offices are safe for officials and patients.  

 

Members are advised to be extra careful when entering the premises and their respective offices and 

where employer do not take appropriate steps to ensure their safety at work, report to the PSA 

provincial office at 053 839 1000 
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